L1LOYIYS REGISTRE GF SEHIEPRING

Kalevagatan 13.11A, Helsingfors

Telephone: 641974/5

3rd October, 1963.

Dear Sir,

s, s, "WAPPU"®

I thank you for your letter dated 27th ultimo
and confirm that during the General Examination the
following tanks were generally examined with satisfattory

results:-
Fore and aft peak spaces.
Engine and boiler spaces.
Under engines and boilers.
Coal bunker,
Watertight doors.

I regret for the error made on the Rpt.S(PS)No,742
regarding these tanks.

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary, L.Lﬁfgrghvﬁl ,,,,,,,,

LONDON.







